
 

We regret to inform you that Tadcaster Town Council has mutually agreed to cancel all events 
planned for this year due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic. The events included; VE Day 75th 
anniversary celebrations and our fabulous Christmas festival and market. 

Remembrance Day will be recognised however in line with government guidelines we will not be 
permitted to have a mass gathering.  

Although these events have been postponed indefinitely never fear we do hope to return next year 
with the much-needed celebrations. 

We sincerely thank all those who showed interest in taking part in the events this year and for your 
patience with the unknown situations.  

To be directly informed on future planned events in Tadcaster please email clerk@tadcastertowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

 

 

  


